
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to share with you that on Monday 1st July, the children in Year 3 and Year 4 (classes, 
4, 5 and 6) will be enjoying a full day of immersive and active learning all about our history unit - Ancient 
Maya. We will learn about Mayan rituals; early number systems and their calendar; we will make our own 
clay pots; handle artefacts to find out about the past. We have some much wonderful learning planned 
and it will be a super busy, fun day! We hope they tell you all about it at home time.  
 
The day will be normal uniform and the usual school times, so there’s no need to do anything differently. 
Learning will take place in the hall with a special workshop visitor and in our classrooms with your child’s 
usual teacher.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
The Year 3/4 Team  
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